From: <u>Defenders of Wildlife</u> on behalf of <u>Schani Nuripour</u>

To: <u>commentletters</u>

Subject: Save California"s Wetlands

**Date:** Thursday, August 17, 2017 12:28:06 PM



Aug 17, 2017

Chair Felicia Marcus

Dear Chair Marcus,

Please save our wetlands. Please adopt the strongest possible policy to preserve California's last remaining wetlands!

Thank you for listening.

Sincerely, Schani Nuripour

Sincerely,

Mrs. Schani Nuripour 4440 Prospect Ave Los Angeles, CA 90027-5504 (347) 262-6366 schani@bunnyrage.com